November 23, 1983

Mrs. J. D. Jones
1915 30th Street
Lubbock, Texas 79411

Mrs. Jones,

We received your Form C-115 for the month of
October 1983.

However, before we can reinstate your allow-
able, we will need the Form C-115 for the
months of August and September, 1983.

These forms must be filed, even though the
well is shut-in. You show it as shut-in on
the form. But they still must be filed each
month.

Please send the Form C-115 for the above
mentioned months. Just show them as shut-

in on each separate form.

Thank you. If we can be of any help in this,
please feel free to write or call us.

Sincerely,

Fran Covington, Clerk IIL

P.S. We also need copies of the May and June,
1983 report. We have only April, and July 1983.



